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December 21, 2017

Supreme Court of the State of Washington

Clerk of the Court

P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929

Via email to supreme@courts.wa.gov

Re: Proposed Changes to RPC 8.4

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst and Justices of the Court:

I am writing on behalf of the Access to Justice (ATJ) Board to share our
support for the proposed amendments to Rules of Professional Responsibility

(RPC) 8.4. The ATJ Board supports the proposed changes to add veterans and

members of the military to the anti-discrimination and anti-prejudice

provisions of the rule. This important change will make RPC 8.4 consistent

with the state laws against discrimination and will provide protection of this

very important class.

If you have any questions or need more Information, please do not hesitate to

contact the Access to Justice Manager, Diana Singleton, at dianas@wsba.org

or at 206-727-8025.

Respectfully,

Geoffrey Revelle

Access to Justice Board Chair

Cc: Paula Littlewood, Washington State Bar Association
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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:26 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: ATJ Board Comments Regarding RFC 8.4
Attachments: ATJ Board Letter regarding RFC 8.4 amendments.pdf

Forwarding.

From: Bonnie Sterken [mailto:bonnies(S)wsba.org]

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:25 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUFREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Cc: Geoffrey Revelle <geoff.revelle@FisherBroyles.com>; Diana Singleton <dianas@wsba.org>; Mungia, Sal
<SMungia(5)gth-law.com>

Subject: ATJ Board Comments Regarding RFC 8.4

Good morning.

Attached, please find a letter from the Access to Justice Board regarding the proposed changes to RFC 8.4.

Thank you.

Bonnie Middleton Sterken | Justice Programs Coordinator
Washington State Bar Association | 206.727.8293 | bonniesiSwsba.org
1325 Fourth Avenue, Suite 600 | Seattle, WA 98101-2539 j www.wsba.org
Pronouns: She/Her

The WSBA is committed to full access and participation by persons with disabilities, if you have questions
about accessibility or require accommodation please contact bonnies&>wsba.ora..


